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Colorado Department of Revenue 
Division of Motor Vehicles 

 
Statement of Re-Adoption 

 
Pursuant to the State Administrative Procedure Act, Title 24, Article 4, C.R.S., as amended, I, Roxy 
Huber, Executive Director of the Colorado Department of Revenue, am promulgating the following 
rule on behalf of the Division of Motor Vehicles: 
 
1 CCR 204- 12, rules and regulations for Commercial Driver’s License (CDL) Third Party Testing. 
 
The purposes of these rules are to ensure compliance with state and federal requirements to promote the 
safety and welfare of the citizens of Colorado. 
 
A public hearing was held on August 7, 2008.  Several companies were represented at this hearing and 
changes were made to the original rule after a meeting between DMV’s Motor Carrier Services and 
myself.  The Attorney General’s opinion was due the 6th of October and the AG’s office provided their 
response on Oct. 9th, 2008.   The rules will become effective on November 30, 2008.  The AG’s office 
will need to provide an opinion prior to the 30th day of October, 2008. 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________   Re-Adoption Date: _________________ 
Roxy Huber 
Executive Director 
Colorado Department of Revenue 
 
 
 
 

October 10, 2008 


